
 

 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2021 - Meet the teachers! 

Miss Mason 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 

 

I grew up in Lincolnshire and moved away to study 

Sport Science and Nutrition in Newcastle. After 

graduating I worked in America coaching ‘Soccer’ and 

knew becoming a teacher was something I really 

wanted to do!  

 

I live with my dog and spend a lot of my spare time in 

the gym, meeting up with friends or exploring new 

places with Lola.  

 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 

 

I have been working at this amazing school since September 2020, Lola has been here 

since April 2021! 

 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 

 

That teaching is a privilege and no two days are the same! I love being part of children’s 

learning journey and seeing them flourish as individuals.  

 

Tell us something not many people know about you 

 

At 17, I travelled to Peru with my school and climbed part of the Andes finishing at Machu 

Picchu.  

 

Tell us a joke - 

 

Q: What do you get when you cross a cocker spaniel, a poodle, and a rooster? 

A: A cockerpoodledoo! 

 

 


